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Members of the OPSB,

 
I think the OPSB should bring more solar projects to Ohio because of all the benefits it will bring to
Clinton and Highland Counties. Solar farms invest in the communities they are built in to fund things
like schools and libraries and also create jobs both during and after construction. They also provide
clean energy that helps fight climate change. I support more solar energy in Ohio.
 

Sincerely,
David Berry

8015 Black Rd
Russellville, OH 45168
United States
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